
Langdon Property  
Location  
The Langdon project is located in Westminster adjacent to    
Westminster Avenue. This site is in the Double Pipe Creek      
watershed.   
 
Description  
The facility will treat a total of 181 acres of urban drainage that 
currently flows untreated into the existing stream channel. The 
project will reduce the non-point source pollution entering the 
Double Pipe Creek and Chesapeake Bay watersheds and alleviate 
current flooding issues. 
 
Project Engineer 
 CLSI, Inc. 

Contractor  
TBD  
 
Project Budget 
Engineering: $104,358 
 
Project Timeline  
Construction plans are finalized.  Once SHA issues their approval 
of the plans, the project will go out to bid.  Construction is  
anticipated to begin in the summer of 2019. 
 
Updates  
BRM was awarded a State Highway Administration (SHA) grant 
for $979,941.00.  
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